Tolland High School Weekly Bulletin 11-13-17

Senior Kaleigh Hoffman Signs National Letter of Intent

Tolland High School is incredibly proud to announce that senior Kaleigh Hoffman recently signed a National Letter of Intent (NLI) on Thursday, November 9, 2017 to play lacrosse at Embry-Riddle University in Daytona Beach, Florida. She has played both midfield and defense for our lacrosse team since her freshmen year. While she is the first female lacrosse player from THS to sign a National Letter of Intent, Kaleigh has also played volleyball for four years and indoor track for three. Outside of school, Kaleigh has played on the Lax Plus premier girls' lacrosse club teams out of Springfield College as well as the Connecticut Cardinals Lacrosse Club out of Wesleyan University. An honors student at THS with a 91.18 unweighted cumulative average, Kaleigh plans on majoring in Behavioral Neurobiology. After graduation, she would like to become a research scientist.

All of the students and staff of Tolland High School take great pride in her academic and athletic accomplishments. Congratulations to Kaleigh and her parents, Leslie and Bernie!!!



Pictured above: Kaleigh Hoffman signs her National Letter of Intent to attend Embry-Riddle University and play lacrosse.

Personal Finance Interview Day

Personal Finance students participated in Interview Day on Friday, November 3. This real-world, authentic program has become a favorite in the Personal Finance curriculum. Students research careers, develop comprehensive resumes, write skill specific cover letters, and practice proper interviewing techniques. All of their hard work gets put to the test when they sit down for "mock" interviews with local business professionals. Representatives from the following businesses joined us for Interview Day.

Aetna
CNC Software
Pratt & Whitney
Tolland Public Schools
United Bank
United Healthcare



Pictured above from L to R: Personal Finance students in Mrs. Bridge's class

YEARBOOK INFORMATION

You can purchase a yearbook online at ybpay.lifetouch.com using the code for Tolland High School of 10945818. Price starts at \$75 and goes up from there depending on the package that you purchase. After October 30th the base price goes up to \$85. The base price will then increase to \$90 after February 5th. Make all checks payable to Lifetouch.

Nameplates, cover keepers and autograph inserts are \$5 each. You can choose the "Eagle's Nest" package for all three enhancements for only \$13.00. Parents can also purchase advertisements for the yearbook by going to YBPay.com and use the Tolland High School code of 10945818. All advertisements are due by January 12th. Upload your photos to community.lifetouch.com using the security code TFHSNG. Be sure to indicate your child's name in the file name when you upload. Email the text for your ad to: jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us. Any questions, please contact Sue Fontaine at sfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us or Jessica Fontaine.

IMPORTANT DATES

November 13 - Booster Club Meeting - 7:00 p.m.

November 15 - College Planning Program - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium

November 18 - Project Graduation Bottle Drive

November 22 - 24 - Thanksgiving Break

November 27 - Girls Basketball Tryouts

December 1 - Tolland Idol - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium

December 2 - All other winter sports begin

SENIOR FIRST QUARTER GRADES

First quarter grades are only sent to colleges upon your request. If you want your first quarter grades sent, please stop by the Counseling Office and fill out the gold form.

BOOSTER CLUB

The next meeting of the year will be held on Monday, November 13 at 7:00 p.m. in the THS main office conference room. Please join us and learn more about the exciting

events planned for the year. If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at jneccidineen@yahoo.com.

PROJECT GRADUATION

Project Graduation is in need of volunteers to work concessions at the UCONN football games. For more information, please contact the Rentschler leaders at ths.projgrad@gmail.com. Please see the flyer below for more information on Project Graduation.